Dear Parents/Guardians,

In our classroom, there is a board used for classroom behavior.  The board is set up as a stoplight.  Each child has a bus with his/her name on it.

All children start out on green light each day.  If a school or classroom   rule is broken, the student will then move his/her name to yellow light and lose 5 minutes of his/her free time outside.  If a child breaks a rule again, his/her name will be moved to red light.  With this, the child will lose 10 minutes of free time outside.  If your child’s name is moved, a note will be sent home on that day to be signed and returned the next school day. The child’s bus will return to green light when the note is returned with a signature.

Please read over this classroom discipline plan with your child.  We will review our procedures, routines and rules the first week of school.  We also will discuss the importance of rules. 

Our classroom rules: 


1. Stay in your seat.




2. Raise your hand.




3. Work quietly.




4. Follow directions.




5. Be kind to others.

Education is a partnership between parent, teacher and student.  I appreciate all of your help and support.  Together we will have a 

Successful first grade year!

PLEASE CUT AND RETURN THIS PART ONLY

I have received the Classroom Discipline Plan letter and have discussed the classroom rules with my child.

Student’s Name  ________________________________________

Parent signature ____________________________ Date________

You Are a Star Student!

Congratulations!  You will be our Star Student next Week!!  

To help complete our “Star Student” bulletin board, I am asking that you bring in a picture of yourself and complete six stars.  On each star you will write and/or draw an answer to each of the following six questions. The questions are:

1. When I grow up I want to be…

2. My favorite subject is…

3. What I like most about school is …

4. I am good at …

5. I am proud of myself because …

6. I am a star student because …

Students can bring in a special item each day to share with the class. Remember, please select only those items that are appropriate in a school setting! 

Thank you for participating in our Star Student activity!  

Mrs. Futrell

Mrs. Hewett

****Remember to complete this activity over the weekend and return to school on Monday morning. ****

September 2009

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year the spelling list may be different than the one in the reading textbook.   The spelling words are being grouped so that your child may compare letter sounds based on their use and placement in words.  We are now not only concentrating on spelling but also on the study of words.

Word study is a developmental and hands on approach to understanding words and their features for decoding and spelling.  Your child has been placed in a group based on their spelling assessment.  Each group concentrates on a feature of word study (for example, blends – br, fr, tr, etc.) Words will be sorted and classified based on the feature studied each week.

If you have any questions about this word study approach to our spelling program please contact me at school.  I appreciate your help and support.

Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers

Mrs. Hewett

Mrs. Futrell

